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INITIAL STUDY REPORT CULTURAL RESOURCES STUDY (13.5) 

Susitna-Watana Hydroelectric Project  Alaska Energy Authority 
FERC Project No. 14241 Part B – Page 1 June 2014 

PART B: SUPPLEMENTAL INFORMATION (AND ERRATA) TO PART A 
(FEBRUARY 3, 2014 DRAFT INITIAL STUDY REPORT) 

Part A Reference Description 

Passim As explained in the ISR Overview and depicted in Figure 1, following 
release of the draft ISR in February 2014, AEA added a new north-south 
transmission and access corridor alignment from the dam site to the Denali 
Highway.  This new alignment is referred to as the Denali East Option.  
For clarity, the north-south alignment studied to date (and historically 
referred to as the Denali Corridor) is now referred to as the Denali West 
Option.  Hence, all references in Part A to the “Denali Corridor” are 
referencing the newly designated Denali West Option. 

13.5 (Cultural) Sec. 
4.6.1 [page 10] 

The first sentence of Section 4.6.1 should be revised to read as follows: “In 
2013, AEA did not initiate the Dena’ina ethnogeography component 
recommended by FERC’s February 1 SPD, which is to include the 
following: . . . .” 

 


